
 

6 April 2017 
 
Dear Valued Supplier, 
 
Over the past three years Sasol and our supplier community have made significant strides in strengthening mutual 
relationships and improving our value chain effectiveness. This was partly achieved through the implementation of 
the Electronic Document Interchange (EDI) network or Quadrem Network as it is known.  
 
Today, I would like to use this opportunity to firstly: recognise your contribution and willingness to support  the 
Electronic Document Interchange (EDI) initiative and secondly: announce that Sasol will be transitioning from the 
Quadrem Network (QN) to the Ariba Network (AN).  
 
The discontinuation of the Quadrem Network, coupled with process standardisation opportunities, has resulted in 
Sasol and SAP Ariba transitioning from the Quadrem to the Ariba Network. This move will allow your organisation to 
have a single point of entry for all interactions with Sasol which includes: registration data updates, sourcing 
requests, contractual agreement approvals, requests for quotations, purchase orders, receiving, electronic invoice 
documents and remittance advices. This provides a unified platform to the benefit of both Sasol and our supplier 
community.  
 
Please be advised that all Sasol QN suppliers will be transitioned to the AN over the next 12 to 18 months. There 
will be no additional costs associated with the transition and training on the new system will be available to all 
suppliers. 
 
For your convenience, information sessions will be held at Sasol’s three main sites in Secunda, Sasolburg and 
Sandton. Please refer to the attached document for the details of these sessions and kindly book your seats with 
Hope Mokgosi at (hope.mokgosi@sasol.com) at your earliest convenience. 
 
You will also receive regular updates throughout the transition from Sasol’s QN to AN. We urge you to keep an eye 
out for all Sasol and SAP Ariba related information which will have an impact your organisation during the course of 
2017 and beyond. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Mina Barkhuysen: mina.barkhuysen@sasol.com or at +27 16 960 4739 
 
Let me take this opportunity to once again to thank you for your on-going support and cooperation as we continue to 
work better, together.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hendrik Steynberg 
Vice President | Inbound Supply Chain Management  
Supply Chain 

 

 

mailto:hope.mokgotsi@sasol.com
mailto:mina.barkhuysen@sasol.com

